
UPDATE on Roadwork 3/2/2023
Concrete road work in Four Seasons begins on March 6 (weather permitting) and will proceed through
March.

● Please AVOID using Broadmoor entry/exit at Woods Mill for arrivals and departures, if possible.
Drive lanes there will be narrow, if/when they are not barricaded completely.

● School bus routes may temporarily change and your mail delivery could also be affected. If mail
can't be delivered, you may pick it up at  1100 Town and Country Commons Dr, off Woods Mill
near Clayton Rd   636-391-4970

● Please pay close attention to NO PARKING signage
● Maps of the street slabs being replaced and lane closures required are attached today as PDFs

and also posted at our website.
● Your car WILL be towed if it blocks construction work. (Towing contractor will park your vehicle

in our neighborhood, close by, but charges will apply if towing action is necessary)
● Heavy equipment may be temporarily staged on your street, even if no concrete work is planned

on your street. Thanks for your patience as Meier does their best to manage this large project.
● Some streets will see heavier traffic due to detours and dust will also be in the air at various

stages of the work. Suggest vehicles be garaged or in your driveway, unless your home is
blocked by construction and you must move your vehicles elsewhere, as instructed.

www.fourseasonsofchesterfield.org, is our website, should you wish to forward this email to a
neighbor NOT yet registered for our BLAST emails.

Thanks!

Four Seasons Board of Trustees

PS & FYI- We have updated our online calendar with evening entertainment/events Jim Furkin is
offering this spring at the clubhouse.

http://www.fourseasonsofchesterfield.org

